
The purpose of this video was to showcase a different type of learning students in the Outdoor

Adventure class at Lincoln Southwest High School are taking part in. We wanted to highlight the

unique learning opportunities our students have access to while also showing how our staff thinks

outside the box with new ideas to engage students.    This video was posted on Lincoln Public

Schools YouTube and Facebook, and was also premiered at the Lincoln Board of Education

meeting on September 10, 2024.   The target audience for this video was Lincoln Public Schools

students, staff, community and Board of Education members.   Lincoln Public Schools is a large

school district with several course offerings that range off the beaten path of traditional classroom

ways of learning. We want to highlight the unique, specialized opportunities students have to learn

new skills that they can take with them outside the classroom and carry into their own lives. This

video highlights one such class, and also shows that our teachers are not only dedicated to students

learning the material in class, but also take the time to discover new ways for students to engage

with the class content and their surroundings in the community to put what they've learned into

practice.    The Lincoln Board of Education was excited about the video that showed a "glimpse" of a

unique learning experience at one of our schools. The video has approx. 10,000 views on

Facebook, with 143 reactions. Our Lincoln Public Schools community now has a better

understanding of the unique offerings our high schools offer and the opportunities our students

receive from them.


